
June 28, 2022 
 

The Codorus Township Planning Commission met on June 28, 2022 at 7:30 PM.  Board members 
present were:  Brenda Miller, Lamar Glatfelter, Tony DePastina, John Amspacher and Brian 
Kaltreider.  Others present were:  April Rehbein, Steve & Carolyn Bupp and Rich Colton. 
 
The meeting opened with the pledge to the flag. 
 
The minutes were approved as corrected. 
 
Rich Colton presented the consolidation plan for Linda Matthews.  Brenda made a motion to 
approve the plan.  John seconded the motion.  The motion carried.  Vote 5-0.   
 
Rich also presented the sewage planning module for Linda Matthews.  Lamar made a motion to 
approve the sewage planning module.  Brian seconded the motion.  The motion carried.  Vote 5-
0. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM 
 

Respectfully submitted 
 
 

          April Rehbein 
          Secretary 


